
Eptfa Summer discos for all years!! 
 

Music, fun and boogying with friends...disco tickets for all year groups will be on sale next 
week! 

 
We need wonderful volunteer helpers on the nights in order to run these fun events.  
If you could possibly give an hour of your time (either during your child’s disco or during one 
of the other discos) then it would be very much appreciated. 
Please contact Emily on 07812177971 or via ecclesallptfa.volunteers@gmail.com if you can 
help out. Thank you! 
 
 
Below is some information about the upcoming discos. 
 
Tickets for the Summer Discos will be on sale via www.pta-events.com/eptfa from Tuesday 
6th May until Monday 19th May at 11pm. It is essential to buy tickets in advance so that 
we can pre-purchase food and drinks and prepare safety information for all those attending. 
Thank you for your understanding with this. 
 
Infant discos will be on Wednesday 21st May 
Reception 4.30-5.30pm 
Y1/Y2 5.45-6.45pm 
 
Junior discos will be on Thursday 22nd May 
Y3/Y4 5-6pm 
Y5/Y6 6.15-7.15pm 
 
We can collect children from kids club to come to the disco (and drop them back there in the 
case of the Reception disco, if needed) 
 
Tickets are £4 and include a drink and some snacks. 
There will also be a small shop with disco accessories, face glitter and tattoos...and most 
importantly of course some fab tunes to dance to! 
 
More information will follow in next week’s email. 
 
 
Many thanks 
EPTFA 
 
 

http://www.pta-events.com/eptfa

